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Question No. 108
LAURA NUTTALL MLA: To ask the Minister for Economic Development

How many staff are currently employed by the University of Canberra.

ANDREW BARR MLA - The answer to the Member’s question is as follows:

Data about staff numbers is held by the University of Canberra. The ACT Government does not hold
this information.

Approved for circulation to the Member and incorporation into Hansard.
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Andrew Barr MLA
Minister for Economic Development Date:. \8.1Z .24

This response required 26 mins to complete, at an approximate cost of $55.53.




